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Circular: 006 
 

     28 February 2025. 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

UPDATE ON WATER TREATMENT PLANT SOFTENER INSTALLED: 

 
In an effort to soften the water that Alveo provides to the Village, an additional water softener has been 
installed successfully this week.   We have taken a water sample this morning to see the effectiveness of 
the softener.  We should have these results back in March 2025 and will share the results with you. 
 
To address the pressure issues, we are still occasionally experiencing in the early mornings, a bigger 
booster pump set has been ordered and should arrive in Johannesburg in the next week and then be 
installed.  
 
This will allow us to increase the pressure up to 8 Bar to ensure the phase 3 houses does not experience 
any drop in pressure. 

 
 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 


